
 

Friday 8th December @ 1.30pm 

 

Can you help improve our playground? 

 

Please let Mrs Ham know.  

 

We have been generously given 50 trees from the council to plant on our playground to create a 

lovely wooded area for the children and we would love you to help plant them with us. We will 

also be cutting and planting some live willow, moving logs and planting bulbs.   

Everyone is welcome – Parents, Aunties, Uncles, Grandparents and neighbours.  

This is a community event that we would love you to get involved in. No gardening experience 

needed, just a willingness to make our playground a special place for the children.   

Please bring – gardening gloves and any tools you have, e.g., spades, loppers, secateurs, spare 

compost, wheel-barrows, any spare plants, bulbs or logs that you would like to donate.  

Some warm drinks and snacks will be offered during the afternoon.  

 


